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MEMORANDUM 
 
 

DATE: May 10, 2016 
 

TO: Mike Nichols 
 

FROM: Rachael L. Drenovsky 
 

RE: Law Day 2016 
 

 
 
Thank you for your collaborating with the Michigan Supreme Court Learning Center on 
Law Day 2016. I appreciate that you not only served as a guest speaker but also helped to 
make both lawyers and schools aware of the event. 
 
On Law Day, everyone from St. Mary Star of the Sea Elementary School of Jackson 
offered glowing remarks about their visit and how much they appreciated that you shared 
your time and expertise so generously with them. As you can see from the rapt attention 
shown in the attached photo, you engaged the students through your storytelling. This 
helped them to understand Miranda better and to gain an appreciation for their rights.  
 
Also, teacher Ms. Kristie Shantry of Howell High School attended as a result of your 
contact with her principal. Previously, she was unaware of the Learning Center, but now 
she plans to bring her students to Constitution Day in September. She commented how 
much she appreciated being able to attend, since her students compete annually in the We 
the People program, and the fall event would make a perfect kick-off for her students as 
they prepare for their competitions. 
 
Again, thank you for your support of this Learning Center event. I look forward to the 
possibility of working with you again. 
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